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Fannie Mae appreciates the opportunity to comment on the proposed FASB Staff Position No. 
FAS 157-f, Measuring Liabilities under FASB Statement No. 157 (the "proposed FSP"). While 
the proposed guidance offers practical and helpful advice in measuring the fair value of 
liabilities, we believe that the Financial Accounting Standards Board ("FASB") should clarify 
the application of the proposed FSP with respect to how the bid-ask spread should be considered 
in measuring the fair value of a liability. 

Paragraph 31 ofFASB Statement No. 157, Fair Value Measurements ("SFAS 157"), states that 
"if an input used to measure fair value is based on bid and ask prices (for example, in a dealer 
market), the price within the bid-ask spread that is most representative of fair value in the 
circumstances shall be used to measure fair value, regardless of where in the fair value hierarchy 
the input falls (Levell, 2 or 3)." 

However, according to paragraph 9 of the proposed FSP, when "a quoted price in an active 
market for the identical liability is not available," the reporting entity is to measure fair value 
through one of several approaches, including using "the quoted price of the identical liability 
when traded as an asset in an active market." It is not clear how the FASB intended the 
proposed FSP to align with the existing language in paragraph 31 of SFAS 157. In order to 
avoid diversity in practice, we believe the proposed FSP should specifically address this issue. 

*************** 

The opinions expressed in this comment letter are solely those of Fannie Mae and do not purport 
to represent the views of the Federal Housing Finance Agency. 
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Thank you for considering our views. Please feel free to contact me at (202) 752-6549 if you 
have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Gregory N. Ramsey 
Vice President, Accounting Policy 




